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This bill is a huge violation of privacy and should not be passed. Police can already 

use drones in emergency situations or with a warrant, so further use of this 

technology without limit is a scary possibility, especially with the rise of 

authoritarianism in this country. I do not want to be spied on by the police/authorities 

and would hope my privacy is not infringed on in this way.  


